
The WAO Public School Education Foundation met on 
June 13th in the WAOHS Library. Members present were 
Carol Anderson, Dewey Swanson Russell 
Miller, Ed Rosendahl, Pam Jubie, Sally Roller, Carol 
Sedgeman, Ellen Srickler, and volunteer 
Katie Kleven. 
 
Some highlights from the meeting are: 
 
 *Prior to the meeting board member/office manager  
  Carol Bowman explained and demonstrated the  
  new  monitors in the donor wall.  All donors are  
  listed along with all of the scholarships.  This is a 
  work in progress as many additional pieces of  
  information will be added in the future. 
 
 *All scholar and benefactor plaques will remain on the 
  donor wall along with any future plaques in these 
  categories. 
 

• Pam Jubie and Katie Kleven are registering and 
 working on the fair parade entry. 

  
 *Many class reunions are scheduled this summer.  The 
  WHS Class of 1953 gathered on June 13th.  The  
  AHS Class of 1953 gathered on June 20th.  The  
  AHS Class of 1968 is gathering June 26-27th. 
 
 *The WAO School Buildings will be open on   
  Saturday, July 28th from 9-1:00. 
 



 *The Baked Potato Supper/Salad Bar is scheduled for  
  Monday, January 7, 2019. 
 
 *Recipes have been coming in. If you haven’t   
  submitted your recipe(s), please drop it off at the  
  superintendent’s office or mail it to PO Box 125,  
  Warren.   The exact date for submission will be  
  announced later.  It will be sometime in the fall. 
 
 *Plans were made for the 14th annual golf scramble on 
  July 27th.  Registration fee is the same as past  
  years at $50.00 per golfer. 
 
 *A one year scholarship in the amount of $500 for a  
  student pursuing a teaching degree was accepted  
  from the Family of Cecelia Vanyo Kovar, a 1941  
  Alvarado  graduate. 
 
 *Donations and memorials were approved and   
  accepted. 
 
 *The July meeting will be held at 5:30 in the WAO  
  HS Library on July 18th.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


